
 
 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 
  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

JOSH STEIN  J. R. “JOEY” HOPKINS 
GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 

 

 
Mailing Address: 
NC DEPT. OF TRANSPORTATION 
DIVISION ELEVEN  
P. O. BOX 250 
NORTH WILKESBORO, NC 28659 

 
Telephone:  (336) 903-9101 

 
Website:  www.ncdot.org 

Location: 
NC DEPT. OF TRANSPORTATION 

DIVISION ELEVEN 
801 STATESVILLE RD 

NORTH WILKESBORO, NC 28659 

 

April 3, 2025 
 

ADDENDUM NUMBER 2 
Division Eleven 

 
Contract No.:    MK00171 
WBS: TBD 
County Alleghany, Ashe, Avery, Caldwell, Surry, Watauga, Wilkes, and Yadkin 
Location:    ID/IQ Traffic Signal Installation/Repair Division Wide 
Type of Work:    Traffic Signals 
Bid Opening:    March 20, 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 
Reference is made to the proposal furnished to you for this project. 
 
The following revisions have been made to the Proposal. 
 

Page Number Revision 

Proposal Cover Note added that reads: “Includes Addendum Number 1 
– Dated 04-03-2025 

Bid Form Pages 1-4 Changed Quantities and Unit of Measure for Line 
Items: 32, 41, 42 

 
Please void the above listed existing Pages in your proposal and staple the revised Page thereto. 
 
Line 
Item 

Section Description Old 
Quantity 

New 
Quantity 

32 1730 DROP CABLE 5 EA 100 LF 

41 1736 900MHZ SERIAL/ETHERNET SPREAD SPECTRUM 
RADIO 

2000 LF 8 EA 

42 1738 BACK PULL FIBER OPTIC CABLE 40 EA 2000 LF 
 
 
This revision is reflected in the Proposal currently on the Division 11 Letting Page.  
 
The contract will be prepared accordingly.   
  



MK00171  Division-Wide 

 
 
If you have questions about bidding on this project or any other question concerning this project, please 
contact me at (336) 903-9115 or belmore@ncdot.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Bethany Elmore, PE 
Division Contract Engineer 

 
CC: Michael Poe, PE, Division Engineer 
 Brandon Whitaker, PE, Deputy Division Engineer 
 Ivan Dishman, PE, Division Construction Engineer 
 Matthew Evans, PE, Division Maintenance Engineer 
 Ramie Shaw, PE, Division Program Development Engineer 
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